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To: Our Valued Customers, Sales Representatives and Distributors 
Date: July 31, 2021 
Subject: ON Semiconductor Business Update Related to COVID-19 Pandemic  
 
 
Dear valued customer: 

 

Due to a surge in COVID-19 cases, both the Vietnam and Thailand governments and their agencies have 

increased restrictive measures for the public and businesses, with the objective to stop the gathering and 

movement of people in order to significantly slow down the spread of the virus within communities. Above 

all, our company prioritizes the safety of our employees under all circumstances. We are doing everything 

in our power to mitigate the impact of the limitations for our customers, working to ensure the on-time 

delivery of products. 

 

Currently, the lockdown in and around Ho Chi Minh City is drastically affecting our manufacturing 

capabilities at our Vietnam assembly test facility. We have had to reduce operations significantly to comply 

with government restrictions and are working closely with the government on possible mitigation measures. 

We hope to be able to expand operations as soon as allowed and safely possible. 

 

Please continue to work with your customer service representative to receive up-to-date delivery 

information on your current order. We will continue to update you regarding this force majeure event as 

circumstances evolve. You may also contact us through continuity@onsemi.com. We are currently 

assessing production and distribution delays. 

 
 

Regards, 

 

Kimberly Appleton 
Senior Vice President, Global Sales Operations 
ON Semiconductor 
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